Girls Camp 2021

Date: July 8 (registration 4pm) through July 11 (pick up 1:30pm)

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are excited that your daughter will be participating in the **Girls Camp** this year.

Our primary purpose is mission's education. The program is designed to help your daughter grow spiritually, increase her understanding of missions, and develop skills in relating to other girls. To accomplish these purposes your daughter will participate in activities similar to the following:

Bible Study Music Mission Study
Swimming Crafts Group Worship

Nature Study Recreation

Camp is a place where everyone is loved and accepted. We look forward to seeing your daughter this summer and having the opportunity to learn together how to be a living example of Christ.

The Girls Camp Mission Offering this year will be donated to The Helping Up Mission (HUP), Inspiring Hope Campaign, which will serve women and children in need in Baltimore. The campaign will provide a home environment for over 210 women (and their children) who are battling addiction. The offering this year will be to purchase school supplies for the children who will be in residence there. If you would like to contribute to this ministry, please let the Camp Director know.

The registration and payment must be received by the **June 18, 2021** deadline. **Please fill out separate forms for each attendee.**

Check in is at **4pm on Thursday**, **July 8**, **2021**. The closing ceremonies for camp are **1:30pm on Sunday July 11**, **2021**.

We will be doing everything possible to ensure the safety of everyone who enters the camp. Due to COVID-19, a *mandatory* 14-Day Temperature/Symptom Log must be completed daily for 14 days prior to the beginning of camp and must be submitted at registration. A screening will also be conducted prior to registration at the camp. Any camper with symptoms noted on that form or on the screening the day of camp, cannot be registered to attend camp. As we move forward, we will update you with any relevant changes due to CDC guidelines or Governor mandates. Any policy changes will be posted on the website.

Sincerely,

Melody T. Knox Executive Director

Milody J. Knop

Maryland/Delaware WMU missions for life®